Administrator’s Report

Southeastern District #337 “« s
Board of Education Meeting ‘ . > November 26, 2012

Jr/Sr High: 2011 95.3%

Elementary: 2011 95.9%

Attendance Rates: October

2012 95.8%

2012 95.6%

Mrs. Akers’ Report:

Parent Teacher Conference Data (since moving to Bowen)

2008 —93% 2009 - 96% 2010-97% 2011 -98% 2012 - 96%

The annual Penny War between grades 3-6 was held during the week of November 12. A total of $790.94 was raised for
the Southeastern Food Pantry. The third grade class was the winning class.

You are invited to attend any or all of the Elementary Christmas programs. All begin at 7:00 pm.

K-3 Concert — Wednesday, Dec 12 4-6 Concert — Thursday, Dec 13 Pre-K Program — Tuesday, Dec 18

Mr. Rigg’s Report:

Suns Classic Basketball Tournament

Junior High Girls Basketball — Hancock County Tournament

Mr. Kerr’s Report:

PLAN and EXPLORE Tests given to Freshmen and Sophomores (Jennifer Wiechert and Kayla Winters)

Teacher evaluation instruments updated to include some of the new evaluation criteria (Charlotte Danielson Model)



